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Mr. Ct.rlton E. Thorne, Director
Office of Nuclear Export Control <

Bureau of Oceans and International
-Environmental and Scientific Affairs

,

U.S. Department of State
Washington, D.C. 20520

.
'

Dear Mr. Thorne::
:

Enc.losed is a-letter from Mitsui & Company (U.S.A.), Inc. requesting changes
to export license application XSNM02584._ The applicant has added Tsuruga
Unit 1 (reload 20) as an additional' ultimate consignee. The quantity of
material for each reactor will be provided by the applicant as soon as known.

i

Please consider'the above information in conjunction with the original
application which was forwarded to you on January ~17,1991. '

Sincerely, |

.L0vkM
Ronald D. Hauber, Assistant Director
for Exports, Security, and Safety Cooperation

~

International Programs
Office of Governmental and Public Affairs
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